
Happy Holidays from Andy Machemer, 

Department Ambassador for Americanism 

(Please share with your Americanism Chairperson) 

Well it's hard to believe but the 2024-2025 year is almost half over. I have received a lot of 

Americanism reports and I appreciate all the effort that the Americanism Chairpersons of 

S.C. have put forth. At this rate my file cabinet will be overflowing with reports.by years 

end. 

For all that have sent me reports, "I thank you"! But as with any thank you there is always 

a message of encouragement for all the Auxiliaries to participate in this program. 

If you have sent reports please continue to do so and if your Chairperson hasn't please   

remind them of how important this program is.  

I personally do not receive accolades for your participation, my job is to make your         

Auxiliary look great in the eyes of the National Americanism Department. 

 

Remind them that Americanism is the core of our existence and it can be observed        

everywhere, everyday, It's just a matter of being observant. 

 

So in closing, I wish you all a very Happy Holiday Season., safe travels and God Bless. 

Andy 
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